
GOVERNMENT OF PUERTO RICO  
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION  

 

 

November 11, 2020 

 

Notice of Cancellation of Request for Proposal PRDE(ER) 2019-

02 Program Management Services 

 

The Puerto Rico Department of Education (“PRDE”) has determined that, at this 

time, it is in its best interests not to proceed with the consideration and award 

of the above referenced procurement process. Therefore, PRDE hereby notifies 

the cancellation of Request for Proposal PRDE (ER) 2019-02, Program 

Management Services and the evaluation of proposals submitted thereunder.  

 
 

Eligio Hernández Pérez, Ed. D. 
Secretary 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P.O. Box 190759,  San Juan PR  00919 -0759 • Tel. : (787)773-5800   

The Department of Education does not discriminate under any circumstance on the grounds of age, race, color, gender, birth, religion, 

veteran status, political ideals, sexual orientation, gender identity, social condition or background, physical or mental incapacity; or for 

being victim of aggression, harassment, or domestic violence. 

 

 


